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SHABBAT TIMES
Friday, March 24
Plag Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:45 p.m.
Earliest Candles: 5:56 p.m.
Latest Candles: 6:54 p.m.
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 7:00 p.m. 
 
Shabbat, March 25
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m.
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m. 
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m.
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:57 a.m.
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Chocolate Seder: 3:30 p.m., on the 
   Lower Level
Zalman Suldan “Seder Surprises”: 
   3:30 p.m., in the Lower Level lobby
Women’s Learning: 5:25 p.m., at the 
   Toporovsky home, 200 Cherry Lane,  
   review and comparison of Shoftim  
   episodes, led by Mollie Fisch
Daf Yomi: 5:25 p.m. 
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 5:35 p.m. 
Mincha: 6:35 p.m., followed by Seudah  
   Shlishit sponsored by the Morning  
   Mishna Chabura 
Maariv: 7:54 p.m.
Havdalah: 8:03 p.m. 

Earliest Candles on Friday, March 31:  
   6:01 p.m.
Latest Candles on Friday, March 31:  
   7:01 p.m.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, go to lamdeinu.org.   

Study in depth; be inspired!

MARCH 
calendar

THIS WEEK’S PARSHA QUESTIONS
Printed copies are available in the lobby.

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate 
in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
6:45 to 8:15 p.m.

Shabbat:
8:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m.; 1:30-2:30 p.m.; 

5:30 to 7:45 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Contact Beth Aaron at
office@bethaaron.org

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MARCH 26
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

26 27 28 29 30 31

Earliest Tallit 5:50 5:49 5:47 5:45 5:44 5:42

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:36 SH
6:00 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:45 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

7:00 MS 7:00 BM 7:00 BM 7:00 BM 7:00 BM 5:50 MS
7:05 MS

Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM

MAZAL TOV TO

• Esther & Mark Bauman, on being honored as “parents of the year” at the Annual Dinner of Yeshiva 
   Rabbi Samson Raphael Hirsch (Breuer’s).
• Barbara & Norman Gildin, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Shirley & Alex Gildin of 
   Passaic.  Mazal Tov also to siblings Eli, Simcha Meir, Malki, Shimmy, and Yitzy and to Shirley’s parents,  
   Miri & Izzy Lax of Queens.
• Tzippy & Ira Press, on the birth of their granddaughter Hadassah Zelda, born to their children Lauren  
   & Moshe Press of Baltimore.  
• Asher & Jaime Toporovsky, on being honored at the Annual Dinner of Yeshivat Ben Porat Yosef.
• Racheli Wechter, on becoming a Bat Mitzvah.  Mazal Tov also to Racheli’s parents, Devora & Pinchas  
   Wechter, and to her siblings, Judith and Yitz. 

CONDOLENCES TO

• Samuel Aksler, on the passing of his beloved sister, Esther Mottel Springer. Sam is sitting shiva at 
   his home, 120 Van Buren Avenue, through Friday, March 24, and from Sunday afternoon, March 26,  
   through Tuesday morning, March 28.  Please respect the privacy of the family between 12:30 and  
   1:30 p.m. and between 5:30 and 6:30 p.m. Minyanim will be held as follows:
	 • Shacharit: Monday at 7:00 a.m. and Tuesday at 6:45 a.m.
	 • Mincha/Maariv: Sunday and Monday at 6:55 p.m.
	 • Mincha: Friday at 2:30 p.m. 
 
• Michael Khanin, on the passing of his beloved mother.  Michael will be sitting shiva at his home, 882 
   Grange Road, through Wednesday morning, March 29.  Minyanim will be held as follows: 
	 • Shacharit: Sunday through Wednesday, 8:00 a.m.

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall

Let’s be strongly represented at the NORPAC May 17 mission to Washington! 
Sponsorship are available. For more information, go to www.norpac.net 

or speak to Mollie Fisch or Allen Friedman.

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah 
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications are 
prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the membership via email. For more 
information, or to sign up, please go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.

This week’s sponsors are:
1 Nisan: Evie & Alden Leifer, commemorating the first yahrtzeit of Alden’s mother, Trudy Leifer,  
   Gitel bat Shlomo Yaakov ha-Levi.

Rabbi Rothwachs’ 
5777 Pesach Guide 

is now available online at
www.bethaaron.org/passover.

Copies also are available 
in the shul lobby.

https://images.shulcloud.com/193/uploads/Calendars%252FMarch2017.pdf
http://www.norpac.net
http://www.bethaaron.org/passover


SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

This Shabbat, March 25, at 3:30 p.m., in the Lower Level lobby, 
Zalman Suldan will discuss “Seder Surprises,” offering creative, 
hands-on ways to make seders engaging, exciting, and kid-friendly. 

Thank you to the members of the Morning Mishna Chabura for 
sponsoring the Seudah Shlishit, this Shabbat, March 25: Ira Bauman, 
Daniel Chazin, Johanan Hirsch, Alden Leifer, and Benjamin Taragin. 

This Sunday, March 26, at 7:30 p.m., in the shul, there will be an 
Israeli Film Night, featuring Israeli short films from the Maale School: 
“The Orthodox Way,” “Getting Serious,” “11 Minutes,” and “Cheftzi 
on Air.” Click on each of the titles to view the trailer. Thank you to 
our sponsors, Gila Berkowitz & Arvin Levine and Phyllis & Sandy 
Zlotnick. To add your name to the list of sponsors, please contact the 
office, office@bethaaron.org. 

Rabbi Baruch Simon, Rosh Yeshiva at RIETS, will deliver a pre-Pesach 
shiur, “Chodesh Nissan: The Month of Redemption,” this Tuesday, 
March 28, at 8:15 p.m., in the shul. Program sponsors include Sharon 
& Yuddi Gopin, in memory of Yuddi’s sister, Rebbetzin Peggy Weiss 
a”h; Rani & Paul Lustiger, in memory of Rani’s father, Zev ben Aryeh 
Leib; Susan & Lenny Presby, in honor of Chaviva & Rabbi Rothwachs’ 
upcoming simcha; and Phyllis & Sandy Zlotnick, le-ilui nishmat 
Sandy’s mother, Rivka bat Alter Zalman.  To sponsor this shiur at 
levels of $50 and up, please contact plustiger@gmail.com.

Help write a Global Unity Sefer Torah celebrating the 50th 
anniversary of a reunited Jerusalem through simple acts of kindness. 
See 1-minute video and join other members of Beth Aaron by 
inscribing letters at no cost by clicking here.  A digital file of all names 
and deeds will remain permanently with the Torah, which will be 
dedicated in Jerusalem on May 28, 2017, the week of Yom 
Yerushalayim. The Torah is being donated to ZAKA in Jerusalem, an 
emergency response and recovery organization that helps set up 
houses of mourning whenever the unfortunate need arises.

Please note: the 8:00 p.m. Maariv minyan will resume in the fall. 

PESACH AT CONGREGATION BETH AARON

Men’s Club Wine Sale 
The list of wines for Pesach ordering is now available at  
www.bethaaron.org/event/winesale17. The deadline for orders is 
this Friday, March 24.  Delivery for orders of $200 (before 
donation) and more will be during the week of April 2.  Orders of 
less than $200 must be picked up at Wine Country, 89 New Bridge 
Road, Bergenfield (next to Grand and Essex). If you have any 
questions, contact mensclub@bethaaron.org.

SISTERHOOD SHMURA MATZA SALE
Sisterhood is once again selling Shmura Matza from the Shatzer 
Matza Factory in Brooklyn, offering regular, whole wheat, 
gluten-free oat and spelt.  The deadline for all orders is Monday, 
April 3.  Pickup for all orders will be on Sunday, April 9, at the 
Yaros home, 910 Prince Street, from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. Order 
online at www.bethaaron.org/form/matzah-2017 or pick up an 
order form in the shul lobby.

MAOT CHITTIM
“Maot Chittim” refers to the centuries-old custom of gathering 
wheat to provide the poor with matza and other items for the
observance of Pesach. Make your donation online at
www.bethaaron.org/rdf.

Pesach hospitality
The Pesach hospitality campaign has begun. If you or someone
you know would like to be a host or guest, please fill out the
forms available in the shul lobby and/or contact Joshua Zakheim,
jhz.is.us@gmail.com, 646-881-3452. “Don’t be shy, apply!”

Kashering of utensils for Pesach
Kashering of utensils for Pesach will take place at the shul on 
Sunday, April 2, from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.

Mechirat Chametz
The Rabbi will be available in the shul office to arrange to serve as 
your agent for the selling of your chametz at the following times:
• Sunday, March 26, from 7:15 to 10:00 a.m.
• Sunday, March 26, from 8:00 to 10:30 p.m.
• Tuesday, March 28, from 7:45 to 9:30 p.m.
• Thursday, March 30, from 9:00 to 10:00 a.m. 
• Thursday, March 30, from 7:45 to 9:30 p.m.
• Sunday, April 2, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
• Sunday, April 9, from 7:15 to 11:00 a.m. 
The Mechirat Chametz form is available at http://bit.ly/2nVf03v. 
Additional copies of the form are available in the shul lobby.

Big Bread Burn
On Monday, April 10, from 9:30 to 11:45 a.m., in the parking lot 
of the Jewish Center of Teaneck, at the corner of Cedar Lane and
Prince Street, the Big Bread Burn will take place. Congregation
Beth Aaron is one of the co-sponsors of this annual community
biur chametz event and fire prevention educational program. Free
fire safety souvenirs will be distributed. Please note that chametz
should be in a paper bag, not a plastic bag.

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This week’s Kiddush following the Hashkama Minyan is sponsored 
by the Shabbat Mevorchim Hashkama Minyan Kiddush Society and 
by Rachel & Yitzchok Furst, commemorating the 64th yahrtzeit of 
Yitzchok’s maternal grandfather on Rosh Chodesh Nisan.

This week’s Men’s Club Kiddush following the Main Minyan is 
sponsored by:
L’Chaim Sponsors:
• Evie & Alden Leifer, commemorating the first yahrtzeit of Alden’s 
   beloved mother, Trudy Leifer, Gitel bat Shlomo Yaakov ha-Levi.
• Devora & Pinchas Wechter, in honor of their daughter Racheli’s  
   Bat Mitzvah.
• Ramona & Richie Wolpoe, in honor of Zvi’s engagement to Kara 
   Winter and to commemorate the yahrtzeit of Ramona’s mother,
   Jacqueline Goodman, and Richie’s mother, Gertrude Wolpoe.
Mezonot Sponsors:
• Ellen & George Friedman, in honor of Rabbis Alvin and Sam  
   Reinstein.
• Danielle & Moshe Teitelbaum and family, commemorating the  
   yahrtzeit of Danielle’s father, Marty Kirschenbaum, Matisyahu Tzvi 
   ben Shraga Feivel, on the 26th of Adar.

A group of members have begun to collect funds to enhance 
the weekly Kiddush by adding a different hot dish each week. If 
you would like to contribute to this fund, please contact Ronnie 
Schwartz, rbonnies@aol.com. 

CLEANING THE SHUL FOR PESACH
In preparation for the cleaning of the shul for Pesach, please 
remove all belongings from the coatrooms by Sunday, April 2. 
Anything remaining will be donated to charity or thown away. No 
chametz may be brought into the building after Sunday, April 2. 
Please help us clean by returning all siddurim and chumashim to 
the bookshelves and removing all items, including handouts, from 
the shteders in the Main Shul.  We also would appreciate your 
returning sefarim to the bookshelves throughout the year.  

http://www.maale.co.il/en/movie/12903
http://www.maale.co.il/en/movie/12909
http://www.maale.co.il/en/movie/16010
http://www.maale.co.il/en/movie/12874
http://www.maale.co.il/en/movie/12874
mailto:office%40bethaaron.org?subject=
mailto:plustiger%40gmail.com?subject=
https://vimeo.com/195382006
https://jerusalem50.com/gd/eyJ0eXAiOiJKV1QiLCJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJfaWQiOiI1ODc0ZWQxMDA4M2Q5Y2EyMzZjMTc4ZDEiLCJpYXQiOjE0ODQwNTc4NzV9.QrSD0Gfh3H4uN23vabcxNXVK2ay9wzFVKtrNvkdYb-U
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/winesale17
mailto:mensclub%40bethaaron.org?subject=
https://www.bethaaron.org/form/matzah-2017
http://www.bethaaron.org/rdf
mailto:jhz.is.us%40gmail.com?subject=
http://bit.ly/2nVf03v
mailto:rbonnies%40aol.com?subject=


COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CareOne needs volunteers for a minyan. On Friday evening, Mincha 
will be at 6:50 p.m. On Shabbat, Shacharit will be at 9:00 a.m., 
Mincha at 6:50 p.m., and Maariv at 7:48 p.m.  

March is Keylim Mikvah awareness month. Every family in Teaneck, 
Bergenfield, and New Milford benefits from the keylim mikvah all 

year round, but especially during the busy month before Pesach. 
Please help us recognize its importance by financially supporting 
the Mikvah. Funds collected will be used exclusively for the daily 
operational expenses of the Mikvah, including insurance costs, 
supplies, repairs, and equipment. Suggested amount is $36 per 
family, but any contribution is appreciated. Payments may be made 
online at www.teaneckmikvah.com. 

Free large print haggadot are available from the JBI Library. To 
obtain a copy, call JBI at 800-999-6476 before April 3.

This Sunday, March 26, at 8:45 a.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 
389 West Englewood Avenue, Rabbi Michael Rosensweig, Rosh 
Yeshiva and Rosh Kollel, Yeshiva University, will speak on “Chametz 
Nukshe.”

This Sunday, March 26, at 8:45 a.m. at Congregation Keter Torah, 
600 Roemer Avenue, Rabbi Aaron Goldscheider will speak on “The 
Night that Unites: Teachings from Rabbi Soloveitchik, Reb Shlomo 
Carlebach, and Rav Kook to Bring to Your Seder.”

This Sunday, March 26, at 9:00 a.m., at the Kaplen JCC on the 
Palisades, 411 East Clinton Avenue, Tenafly, there will be a free 
conference on disabilities. Register for “Keys to Support” by 
contacting events@j-add.org.

This Sunday, March 26, from 4:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m., at Congregation 
Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West Englewood Avenue, there will be a 
Pre-Pesach Boutique offering jewelry, baby gear, clothing, hats, 
tablecloths, Judaica, decorative home items, hair accessories, and 
more.  Food from Judd’s Memphis Kitchen will be sold in the parking 
lot, and there will be space for indoor dining. For more information, 
please contact Rivka, cbybnot@gmail.com.

This Sunday, March 26, and Monday, March 27, at 7:30 p.m., at 
Maayanot, 1650 Palisade Avenue, there will be a student production 
of “One Flew Over the Cuckoo’s Nest.” Tickets, available in advance 
at www.blackboxnynj.com/, are $10. 

This Tuesday, March 28, at 9:00 a.m., at Congregation Beth Aaron, 
950 Queen Anne Road, women are invited to celebrate Rosh 
Chodesh Nisan with Lamdeinu. Tefillah will be led by Marcia 
Schulman, and Yoetzet Shoshana Samuels will offer a devar Torah, 
followed by a light breakfast. This event is free. More information is 
available at www.lamdeinu.org/roshchodesh.

This Tuesday, March 28, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Beth Abraham, 
396 New Bridge Road, Bergenfield, Rebbetzin Shira Smiles will offer 
a pre-Pesach shiur for women.

This Wednesday, March 29,  at 6:30 p.m., at the Grand Hyatt Hotel, 
Park Avenue at Grand Central Terminal, New York City, the Etzion 
Foundation will hold its Annual Dinner.  For information, please go 
to  
www.thegushdinner.org or call the Etzion Foundation office,  
212-732-4874.

On Thursdays, March 30 and April 6, at 9:45 a.m., at Maayanot, 1650 
Palisade Avenue, Rabbi Donny Besser will offer a free series on the 
Haggadah. 

This Thursday, March 30, from 4:30 to 9:00 p.m., at Ma’ayanot, 1650 
Palisade Avenue, there will be a Blood Drive.  Sign up here or come 
as a walk-in.

On Sunday, April 2, from 9:00 to 11:30 a.m. and from 11:30 a.m. to 
2:00 p.m., and on Wednesday, April 5, from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m., at 

BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

This Shabbat, March 25, at 3:30 p.m., on the lower level, there will 
be a pre-Pesach Chocolate Seder for all chocoholics in Nursery and 
first grade. All chocolate will be parve and nut-free. 

The Youth Department is sponsoring a Pesach Art Contest, on the 
theme “Pesach and Beth Aaron.” Use any art material you’d like and 
submit an 8.5” X 11” sheet to youth@bethaaron.org by Wednesday, 
April 5. Winners will receive a $25 giftcard, and their artwork will be 
featured on the shul website and in the Kol Beth Aaron.  There will 
be two winners: one from Nursery to first grade and another from 
second to fifth grade.  

For more information about youth programs, please contact Beth 
Aaron Youth Directors Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473,  
youth@bethaaron.org. 

NCSY

This Friday, March 24, from 9:30 to 11:00 p.m., at the Lebovitz home, 
441 West Englewood Avenue, all high school teens are invited to join 
Teaneck NCSY for a Friday Night Oneg. Come hang out with friends, 
shmooze with awesome advisors, meet new people, and enhance 
your Shabbat experience!

All high school teens are welcome to join Teaneck NCSY for Latte and 
Learn, this Thursday, March 30, at Lazy Bean Cafe, 1404 Queen Anne 
Road, from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. Come grab a drink and chill and learn 
together with friends and advisors in a relaxed environment.

For more information about Teaneck NCSY, please contact Rabbi 
Reuven Lebovitz, ncsy@bethaaron.org.

WEEKLY SHIURIM 

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to 
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Daf ha-Shavua: Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday nights at 9:05 p.m. 
   Sunday morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on the previous week’s  
   daf. Shiurim will be given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Daniel  
   Goldberg, Rabbi Yair Hindin, and David Schnaidman.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesday evenings, at 
   9:00 p.m. 
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: Wednesdays, at 8:30 p.m. 
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.;  
   Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.

The following bracha is said in the spring on fruit trees in 
blossom. It should be recited on the flower blossoms, but not on 
fruit that has already ripened. Some prefer to recite it on two or 
more trees.

 ברוך אתה ד‘ אלוקינו מלך העולם
שלא חסר בעולמו דבר
וברא בו בריות טובות

ואילנות טובים, להנות בהם בני אדם
A list with the locations of fruit trees is posted in the lobby, where
copies of the information also are available.

http://www.teaneckmikvah.com
mailto:events%40j-add.org?subject=
mailto:cbybnot%40gmail.com?subject=
http://www.blackboxnynj.com/
http://www.lamdeinu.org/roshchodesh
http://www.thegushdinner.org
https://drm.nybloodcenter.org/PublicScheduler/Schedule/TimeSelect.aspx
mailto:youth%40bethaaron.org?subject=


Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-489-2367

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com
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CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                         Isaac Hagler, President 

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
Spring 2017 Semester

For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 
Rachel Friedman, Dean      

Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron
(advertisement)

Parshanut HaMikra Bereishit:
Avot ve-Imahot

Finding Meaning in Prayer
Megillat Esther & 
Haggadat Pesach

Talmud: Masekhet Kiddushin
Parashah and Haftarah 

Pointers
Hilchot Shabbat: 

Theory & Practice 

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

This Sunday, March 26, Yeshiva University’s Kollel Yom Rishon, 
weekly free learning for men, and its Midreshet Yom Rishon, weekly 
free learning for women, will hold a special joint program, “Pesach 
and the Future of Jewish Thought,” at 10:00 a.m., in the Nathan 
Lamport Auditorium, 2540 Amsterdam Avenue, New York City.  The 
program will feature Rabbi Dr. Meir Soloveichik and Rabbi Lord 
Jonathan Sachs.  For information, please contact Rabbi Aryeh Czarka, 
kollelyomrishon@yu.edu or 212-960-5400, ext. 6826.  Click here to 
register for the program. 

Were you koveah time to learn today?  Learn what you want, at 
the pace you want, when you want!  Join for free at Koveah.org, a 
project of Yeshiva University Center for the Jewish Future.

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in 
the AM on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:05 a.m. -- Chavura studying 
Sefer Shemot; 9:45 a.m. -- Gemara Berakhot 2a, with Rabbi 
Menachem Meier; Tuesdays: 11:00 a.m. -- Rabbi Baum on Tehillim; 
Thursdays: 10:45 a.m. -- Rambam Mishneh Torah, Sefer Kedusha, 
with Rabbi Menachem Meier.

On Tuesdays, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641
West Englewood Avenue, Rav Meir Goldwicht offers a Parshat  
ha-Shavua shiur in Hebrew.

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at 
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more 
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920,  
m_ungar@yahoo.com. 

Heichal HaTorah, 70 Sterling Place, Tomchei Shabbos needs help 
packing for Pesach and carrying heavy boxes. High school age and 
older only.  Contact joysklar@gmail.com.

On Sunday, April 2, at 5:30 p.m., at Heichal HaTorah, 70 Sterling 
Place, the school will hold its Annual Dinner and Hachnasat Sefer 
Torah. To RSVP, please go to www.heichalhatorah.org/dinner.

On Tuesday, April 4, from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., at Torah Academy 
of Bergen County, 1600 Queen Anne Road, there will be a Blood 
Drive.  Walk-ins are welcome.

On Monday, April 24, at 7:30 p.m., at Teaneck High School, 100 
Elizabeth Avenue, the Jewish Community Council of Greater Teaneck 
will hold its Yom Hashoa, Holocaust Memorial Day, program. The 
keynote speaker is Mark Schonwetter, who spent the war years in 
hiding with his mother and sister in the Polish countryside. 

On Sunday, April 30, at 9:30 a.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 600 
Roemer Avenue, Project S.A.R.A.H will hold its Annual Breakfast.  
The keynote speaker is Dr. David Pelcovitz. The event is free, and 
walk-ins are welcome. Babysitting is available (please let them know 
in advance) and valet parking will be provided. For reservations, 
contact www.ProjectSARAH.org.

NORPAC MISSION May 17: If you care about Israel and want to 
translate that care into action, join dozens of fellow Beth Aaronites 
on the NORPAC lobbying mission in DC on Wednesday, May 17. 
Register online at www.norpac.net or contact NORPAC, 201-788-
5133; Mollie Fisch, mkfisch@verizon.net; or Allen Friedman,  
afrrfr@aol.com.

Project Ometz supports parents of children with mental illness. 
Information about the organization, which is a project of 
Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, can be found at www.projectometz.org.

LOST AND FOUND		

Found:
• Bluetooth 

To claim this item, please contact Judi in the office, 201-836-6210. 
office@bethaaron.org. 

REFLECTOR BELTS

Safety reflector belts safeguard you when walking to and from shul
and any other night activity. Comfortable and lightweight, they are
adjustable for men, women, and children. The belts are available at
no cost to members, but a donation to offset costs is appreciated.
If you would like one, please stop by the shul office or contact Judi,
office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210.

Lockers MAKE LIFE LIGHTER
Tired of carrying siddurim, seforim, shoes, etc., back and forth to 
shul? Rent a locker and store it all here.  Aren’t you worth it? To 
reserve a locker, contact the shul office, office@bethaaron.org. 
Contact Isaac Hagler, isaachagler@gmail.com, with any questions.
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